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RDT/ESD/CLE 
 
8 March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Prom Points 
 
As you will know, students have to reach 250 Prom Points in order to be invited to this year’s Prom. 
Prom Points are earned through excellent work, monitoring and attitude and are lost through 
demerits and interventions. This target is perfectly achievable – almost 90 students have made the 
target already and over half of the year group are only 50 points away, or less. Prom Points are 
updated each week and shared with students by their tutor. 
 
We wrote to you recently to inform you and your child of how they were progressing towards their 
250-point target and mentioned that we were intending for it to be one of several letters we would 
be sending. We are pleased to tell you that instead, we are now able to use epraise to display and 
communicate this information. This means you can be easily and fully up to date with your child’s 
Prom Point total at any moment. 
 
To view your child’s current total, log in to epraise and choose ‘my children’ from the menu. From the 
resulting page, choose ‘assessment’ and then ‘around school’ from the subjects. 
 
We hope you find this information helpful. Please pass any ‘logging in issues’, concerns or queries to 
your child’s tutor in the first instance. 
 
Your sincerely 
 
 
 
Rob Davenport       Emily Seward 
Assistant Headteacher      Head of Year 11 
 


